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I support the designation of Native Plant Appreciation Month for any & every month.  

April is a great choice, as it’s on the cusp of our planting & growing season.  There is 

so much work to do, as far as helping citizens understand the complex, symbiotic 

relationship between Oregon’s native plants and our increasingly rare & endangered 

native pollinators. 

 

Let’s do this! 


